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Welcome Stacy!                                    
As some of you know, 

Tammy has been in the 

process of adopting a child 

from the Democratic Re-

public of the Congo. 

Therefore, she will be reducing her schedule to 

one day a week. We are so pleased to introduce 

a new addition to our team that will be doing  

hygiene as well. Please help us in welcoming 

Stacy to our practice! Tammy and Stacy have 

spent several weeks together training and accli-

mating her to our office and patients.  She has 

been a great addition to our team!  She is very 

compassionate and caring and her cleanings 

are gentle yet thorough.  She looks forward to 

meeting you and helping you achieve your oral 

health goals.  

Did you know….                
Keeping up with your oral 

hygiene will help you AND 

those you are close to?    

Research has proven that bacteria found in your 

mouth can be transferred to your children’s  

mouth.  Newborn babies do not have tooth decay 

bacteria but close contact, even with caregivers 

can pass on bacteria that causes decay and gum 

disease.  It is important to keep up with your oral 

health...for you and your family! 

Laser...the many uses!                                                
We have now been using 

the laser for 5 years in our 

practice.  We  continue to 

see improvements in gum 

health with patients who 

get Laser Bacterial Reduc-

tion done on a consistent 

basis.   Research is also 

showing that the laser improves the               

longevity of implants.  We have had great suc-

cess with it reducing sensitivity of root surfac-

es and the duration of cold sores.  

Ask us at your next appointment how the laser 

can benefit you! 

Check us out on the web!
We are now on Facebook...                            

Please take a look and “like us”!

Also, check out our website: 

www.drmargotdds.com. Share 

the site with your family and 

friends!   We appreciate your referrals! 

          Fun Dental Facts…                                                                                                                     

~The plaque found on your teeth is home to more than 300 different species of bacteria!                        

~In China, in 1489, the first toothbrush with bristles was made, using hair from hogs, horses, and badg-
ers.  The first commercial toothbrush was manufactured in 1938.                                                                                

~A snails mouth is no larger than the head of a pin, but can contain over 25,000 teeth! 

Holiday Hours           

With the Holidays approaching, we will be 

open Friday, Dec 13th and Friday, Jan 3rd in 

addition to our regular hours. The office will be 

closed Dec 24-27, Dec 31st and Jan 1st.   


